
Weekly Organics Collection 
Resumes April 10

The property assessment review period 
ends on March 31, 2023. Only one more day 
to discuss your property’s assessment with 
an Assessor before the deadline. 

Contact: 403-851-2950

More: Cochrane.ca/assessment

Spring has sprung! 

Weekly organics collection resumes on April 10. 

Cochrane.ca/organics

Cochrane’s Community Grant program 
helps local groups complete projects that 
enrich our community. Are you ready to 
create a spark in your community? 

Apply for Cochrane’s Community 
Investment Grant Program at  
Cochrane.ca/communitygrants

Property 
assessment 
review period 
ends soon

Cochrane.ca/council

Council Meetings

Closing dateRFPs

Regular Council 
Tuesday, April 11 | 5:30pm 

Committee of the Whole 
Monday, April 3 | 5:30pm 

Cochrane.ca/jobs

We’re Hiring! Apply by

Actively Recruiting

Actively Recruiting

March 29

Seasonal Worker, 
Parks & Open Spaces 

March 30

April 5

March 30

March 31

April 17

April 17

April 17

General Safety Codes Services 
Provider (3 Year Term)

Website Redesign

Health And Safety 
Management Software

Centre Ave & East End Storm 
Improvementse

Mitford Park Ball Diamond 
Inground Irrigation Installation

Design and Installation of Baseball 
Lighting at Mitford Park

Hauling Front Load Waste and 
Recycling and Roll Off Bins

Director, Community Growth

Payroll Clerk   
(12 month term)

Apply Today

Melt one day, freeze the next 

Due to the snow/thaw conditions we’re experiencing, run off water 
can settle and freeze. Crews are working diligently to address 
frozen catch basins to keep the drain water flowing. 

Here’s how you can help with drainage problems: 

•	Chip ice and snow out of the curb and gutter to allow water 
to flow. 

•	Use off-street parking (driveways), to allow crews to access 
catch basins more easily. 

More tips: 

•	Eavestroughs and downspouts: clear snow away from 
the ends and make sure they are pointed away from your 
foundation

•	Basements: clear snow away from your foundation and 
window wells

Thank you for all you do to help as snow melts!

Pedestrian 
Pathway 
Under HWY 
1A Closed

Due to falling debris, 
the pedestrian pathway 
connecting the Historic 
Cochrane Ranche site to 
Glenbow Drive, under HWY 
1A, is closed until further 
notice. 

The pathway will be 
inspected by Alberta 
Transportation and will 
remain closed until further 
notice. 

Thank you for your 
understanding.


